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Vote by mail promotes voter engagement, whereas in-person voting adds a hurdle 

that makes voting more difficult.  

 

If we had a Paid Holiday specifically for voting, my feelings might change, but without 

additional methods to support voters, I will not support changing to in-person voting.  

 

I oppose this bill to eliminate mail-in voting for Oregonians.  


